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Announcement 

The Young Scholars Visiting Scheme 2023 Invites Three Visitors 

 

The CUHK-CCK Asia-Pacific Centre for Chinese Studies (CCK-APC), Institute of Chinese 

Studies is pleased to announce that the Young Scholars Visiting Scheme 2023 has invited the 

following three scholars to visit for a period of three to four months: 

1. Dr. Matthew CHIN, University of Virginia, USA; 

2. Dr. Adam Yao LIU, University of Singapore, Singapore; 

3. Dr. Shengyu WANG, Soochow University, China. 

 
CCK-APC congratulates the selected applicants and looks forward to welcoming them. 
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